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November 2017 Newsletter

Quick Links
Visit Our Website

Archived Newsletters
More About Us

VT ASCE is now
on LinkedIn!

 
LinkedIn is a great way
to stay up to date and
connected to all of VT
ASCE's members and

events.
  

Help us build our
content by posting

to our group!
  

 

Join ASCE!

Make sure to check out
ASCE's Continuing

Dear ,   
 
As we roll into the holiday season it's a great reminder that sharing is
caring.  Come join us at our annual holiday social hosted jointly with
VSE on December 21st at Farmhouse Tap and Grill.  All attendees
who bring an unwrapped toy will be given ONE FREE drink ticket. 
The toys will be donated to our local Toys for Tots.  

The Vermont & New Hampshire Sections hosted their annual joint
meeting at Hotel Coolidge in White River Junction, VT on November
8th.  The meeting included an informative presentation on "Clean
Energy" provided by Olivia Cambell Anderson, Executive Director of
Renewable Energy Vermont (REV), and Kate Epson, Director of New
Hampshire Clean Tech Council.  The event was well attended by
members of the Upper Valley Branch, New Hampshire and Vermont
Sections.  

With the recent change in weather it's time to get the winter gear
and equipment out of storage in preparation for our annual VT ASCE
Ski Day held at Sugarbush.  Let's keep our fingers crossed for
tolerable temperatures and fresh powder on Friday, January 26th.  

In this month's newsletter you'll find:

VT-NH Annual Joint Meeting
Holiday Social
Annual Vermont Section Ski Day
Student Chapter Updates
ASCE Membership Renewal

If you have any questions or ideas for the Section please do not
hesitate to contact me.  Hope to see you all at upcoming meetings.  

Sincerely, 

Nathan A. Pion, P.E., M.ASCE

VT-NH Annual Joint Meeting
 

The Vermont and New Hampshire Section continued their
long standing relationship and held the annual joint

http://sections.asce.org/vermont/
http://sections.asce.org/vermont/newsletter
http://sections.asce.org/vermont/about
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1111495437508
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/8485842/profile
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/8485842/profile
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/8485842/profile
https://secure.asce.org/ebusiness/JoinASCE/ASCECustomerIndentification/tabid/186/Default.aspx?MBRJoin=Y
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Education Page.
  

Click Here!

2017 - 2018 Vermont
ASCE Officers

  
Title Name

Past
President

 

George N.
McCain
Jr., P.E.

 
President Nathan

Pion, P.E.

President-
Elect

Tara
Kulkarni,
P.E.

 
Treasurer Adam

Goudreau

Secretary Branden
Martin

 
Newsletter 

 Editor
Elizabeth
Chambers

New
England
Council
Delegate

George
McCain,
P.E.

New
England
Council
Delegate

 

Jessica
Louisos,
P.E.

 

Webmaster
 

Erik
Ailing, P.E.

Membership 
 Committee

Chair

Tyler
Barnard,
E.I.

Geo-
Institute
Chair

John
Stevens,
P.E.

VTC
Practitioner
Advisor

John Lens,
P.E.

UVM
Practitioner
Advisor

Pat Finn,
E.I.

Norwich
Practitioner

  Advisor

Vacant

Young
Member
Committee
Chair

 

Dylan
Quinn, E.I.

Government
Relations
Chair

 

Jessica
Louisos,
P.E.

 

We Won!

meeting on November 8th.   The presentation by Kate
Epson, Director of New Hampshire Clean Tech Council,
and Olivia Cambell Anderson, Executive Director of
Renewable Energy Vermont (REV), provided a detailed
overview of the challenges we are currently facing in
New England in regards to development of renewable
energy.  

 

VT-ASCE & VSE 
HOLIDAY SOCIAL

 
Please join us on Thursday, December 21st from 5:00 to
7:00 PM at the Farmhouse Tap & Grill in the Downstairs

Parlor for our annual holiday social.  Bring an unwrapped
toy to support our local Toys for Tots and receive ONE

FREE drink ticket.  
 

Holiday Social Information

Save the Date
VT Section Annual Ski Day 

 
Mark your calendars for the annual VT Section Ski Day. 

The event will be held at Sugarbush on Friday, January
26th.  We hope to see everyone there for a fun filled day

of skiing, snowboarding and networking.  
 

http://www.asce.org/continuing_education/
http://files.constantcontact.com/4cc6a4ac201/f61d23e1-3e67-40c9-b7af-573a5c309a0c.pdf
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The Vermont Section
won the Outstanding

Section & Branch
Award for Small
Sections in 2012

& 2013. This means
that we were the BEST
small ASCE section in

the nation!
   

 

Student Chapter Update
  

The student chapters of UVM and Norwich are gearing up
for the New England Regional Conference, which will be
held at UVM in April 2018. This includes the student steel
bridge competition, concrete canoe competition, and a

banquet to conclude the weekend.
 

If you are interested in becoming a sponsor for the
conference or judging the competitions, please

contact either Andrea Ameden, akameden@uvm.edu,
or Luis Vaz, lvaz@stu.norwich.edu. 

ASCE Membership Renewal
 

It's that time of year again!  Time to renew your ASCE
Membership.  Don't wait until the last minute to renew. 
You are just one click away.  http://www.asce.org/join/

http://files.constantcontact.com/4cc6a4ac201/90e59c65-bacd-46dc-a4de-c739dc097040.pdf
http://www.asce.org/join/
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A reminder on some of the many benefits your ASCE
membership includes:
- Opportunity to join an Institute
- Opportunity to get involved in a local Section or Branch
- Five (5) free PDHs or free on-demand webinars
- Subscription to the Civil Engineering magazine
- Much Much More 

www.asce.org/member_benefits

You are welcome to contact me at Vermont ASCE
Newsletter if you have something to contribute to the
newsletter. Let us know if you have suggestions on how we
may serve you better. 
 
Sincerely,
 

  
   
  

Nathan A. Pion, P.E., M.ASCE
ASCE Vermont Section President
President Vermont ASCE

 

Career Opportunities

If your company would like to post a job opening, please
follow the link below for more information:

  
 Posting Jobs with VT ASCE

 

Company Sponsors
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

  
  

http://www.asce.org/member_benefits
mailto:vtascenewsletter@gmail.com
mailto:george@mccainconsulting.com
http://www.vtasce.org/wp-content/uploads/VTASCE-Sponsor-Form_2015-2016.pdf
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Find Out How to Become a Company Sponsor

 
ASCE Vermont Section | Aldrich + Elliott, PC | 6 Market Place, Suite 2 | Essex Junction | VT | 05452

http://files.ctctcdn.com/4cc6a4ac201/ad3b5b5c-b83c-4e10-bcac-e7d4a428b263.pdf
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?pn=assoc

